
TIGP Bio 2023 Fall Syllabus 

Lab Rotation 

 

Dear 1st year student:  
1. Your lab advisor must be one of the BP core faculty. 
2. Inform the BP office for the laboratory you are rotating by 29th September, 2023. 
3. Submit the Lab Rotation Form with lab advisor's signatures and score to the BP office by 29th December, 2023. 

Student (2023 enrolled) Lab advisor 

Cai-Sian Liao 廖才嫺 Dr. Hsin-Chou Yang 楊欣洲 

https://idv.sinica.edu.tw/tigpbio/faculty.html
https://idv.sinica.edu.tw/tigpbio/resources/Lab_Rotation_Score_Sheet.pdf

